
OTTAWA TOWN BOARD 

Meeting Minutes October 16, 2023 

 
The meeting of the Ottawa Town Board was called to order by Chairman Rupp.  

 

Roll call attendance was taken and Town Supervisors Graham, Jones and Smukowski were present.   

 

Discussion and a workshop were held regarding the 2024 Town Budget.   

 

Discussion was had regarding the 2024 Road Program.   

 

A motion was made by Supervisor Graham and seconded by Supervisor Smukowski to adjourn.  Motion carried 

unanimously.   

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Lori J. Geyman, WCMC 

Clerk/Treasurer, Town of Ottawa 

 

 

 

 


